
25. CONTRACT NO 2000/01-113 LYTTELTON STREET RECONSTRUCTION (FRANKLEIGH STREET 
TO ROSE STREET) 

 
 The Committee resolved that the lowest price conforming tender of Mike Downs Contracting Limited for the 

sum of $566,841 be accepted for the construction of kerbs, channels, asphaltic concrete paths/cycleways, grass 
berms, tree planting, drainage work and carriageway construction for Lyttelton Street from Frankleigh Street to 
Rose Street. 


